Tiverton Academy Tiverton Road Birmingham B29 6BW

Telephone: 0|2| 464 3|25 Fax: 0|2| 464 3|26

Website: www.tiverton.bham.sch.uk Principal: Ms Debbie Norbury Vice Principal: Mrs Tracey Dunn



Forest School

Dear Parents/Carers

As of Monday 18th September 2023 (next Monday) Reception will be starting Forest School. It will take place during the school day, <u>every Monday afternoon</u> within the school grounds. This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to explore and investigate the outdoors and experience hands-on learning in a natural environment. We have been doing Forest School for many years now and it has proven to be a real success and the children love it

We ask that <u>every Monday</u> your child comes into school in their forest school clothes and they can remain in them all day. Your child will need to wear:

- An old pair of trousers (that you don't mind getting dirty/wet)
- A jumper/sweatshirt (that you don't mind getting dirty/wet)
- A pair of wellington boots (this is essential)
- A waterproof coat/old coat
- Summer hat/sun cream applied to them before coming to school (for when the weather becomes warmer)

Please be aware that your child will be outdoors all afternoon, predominately on the field so there is a high chance that they will get a little dirty so please do not send in any 'best clothes'.

If you have any questions or queries please do come and speak to one of the Reception team. We are really excited for your child to start Forest School as we know they will love it.

Thank you for your continued support. Mrs Weblin Assistant Principal